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The reason for me is it’s unconstitutional and limits the ability to protect my family 

with 10 rounds since we know criminals won’t follow the rules. This bill also requires 

a permit to purchase a firearm that is not even available or funded yet. This will cause 

major hardship to the dealers small businesses that can’t sell firearms. 


